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04 July, 2023 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
The school management is glad to welcome all its students who have sought admission in the 

session 2023-24. We hope that by now your child is comfortably settled in this new 

environment and is thoroughly enjoying academics as well as other co-curricular activities in 

the school.  

 

However, with an aim to provide useful information with respect to our systems and 

expectations thus assisting in the educational journey of your ward at IIS, we have arranged 

an Orientation Programme for International Wing parents & students on 8th July, 2023. 

Looking forward to meet you and your ward in the Board Room sharp at 09:00 a.m.  

 
With regards, 

 
Mala Agnihotri  
Principal 
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